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Webcast on Student Recruitment in the Geosciences Now Available from AGI
As part of the American Geosciences Institute (AGI) collaboration with American Geophysical Union on its Earth and Space 

Sciences Heads and Chairs Program, AGI is pleased to announce the availability of a recorded webcast of the September 20, 2012 

webinar focused on Student Recruitment strategies for geosciences programs.
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